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MEMORANDUM 

     TO: The Honorable Carol Frazey acting Whatcom County 
Executive and The Honorable Members of the Whatcom 
County Council 

     THROUGH: Elizabeth Kosa, Public Works Director 

     FROM:  Kraig Olason, Stormwater Program Manager 

     DATE:   November 6, 2023 

     RE:  Sudden Valley Stormwater Improvement Fund 371 

  Requested Action 

Public Works respectfully requests that the County Executive and the Whatcom County Council 
please proceed with closing out the project based budget Sudden Valley Stormwater Fund 371. 

  Background and Purpose 

The Sudden Valley Stormwater Improvement project is completed. All associated documents and 
conditions are complete. This project was done in cooperation with the Sudden Valley Association 
and is a good example of partnering with our community. 

Please contact Kraig Olason at extension 6301, if you have any questions or concerns 
regarding the terms of this agreement. 

Encl. 
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